
 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Committee on Housing and Homelessness Meeting 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City Advisory Committee 

on Housing and Homelessness (ACOHH) scheduled for January 16, 2024 has been cancelled 

and will not be held.  

 

The next Regular meeting of the Advisory Committee on Housing and Homelessness is 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 20, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the Patio Room located at City Hall, 

9770 Culver Blvd., Culver City, CA 90232.  

 

BY: 

 

/s/ T’Ana Allen     

T’Ana Allen, Deputy City Clerk 


